THE METROPOLITAN MUSEUM OF ART
INTERDEPARTMENTAL MEMORANDUM

To

From

Ry4765

March 4, 1948
Dear Uncle George,
Professor Morey of our foreign service in Italy has asked me
to pass the enclosed comminication along to eminent Egyptologists in this
country. You are, needless to say, first on my list.

Best wishes.



